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INFANT NEWSLETTER
APRIL 2024

Hello parents and welcome to April, | hope everyone had a fun-filled Easter weekend
with their infants. With spring approaching and with the weather getting warmer, hopefully all
the sickness that has been going around will start to stall. We want all the infants to be healthy
and happy in the classroom. We will continue to sanitize and clean daily so we can avoid the
spread of sickness here at the center. Please always be on the lookout for symptoms that your
infant may be getting sick, so we can avoid it ahead of time and take proper precautions to
eliminate all the germs in a timely manner.

With the weather getting warmer, we will be going on more walks depending on the
weather and other factors. However, even though it is warming up outside please make sure that
your infant has an extra jacket in the classroom, or that you bring one in with your child.

We would also like to mention that a new friend has been added to the classroom. Our
new friend Cash started a little over a week ago, and we are all so excited to watch him grow and
learn with all the other infants we have here. We cannot wait to get him settled and used to the
environment we have here.

Week of the Young Child is April 6-12. This week is dedicated to celebrating young
children and paying attention to high quality early learning, and the important role that teachers
and families play in children’s learning and development. There will be a different theme every
day, and different activities that we will try to do with the infants. Some of these activities will
include music, reading, arts and crafts, we cannot wait to get started.

Once again, with the weather warming up please make sure your child has appropriate
clothing in their bin, and that everything is always stocked for your child. Please remember to
check your infant's daily gram in case they might need anything. If you have any questions,
comments, or concerns please feel free to contact Ms. Jewel or Ms. Teresa, thank you!
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